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August 7, 2002

Cobra Construction Co.
2625 Colby Ave.
Everett, WA 98201

Dear Jon & Jack:

Thank you for the successful job completing the cabins at Flowing Lake Parks for Snohomish
County Parks and Recreation. The work was done in a professional manner and completed on
time. Although it was a relatively small project you paid attention to the details and worked with
the owner and us to work out the details and coordination of construction.

The Parks Department and the campers are very pleased with the finished product. I'm sure the
cabins will be enjoyed for many years to come. We look forward to working with you on future
projects and would recommend you highly.

Sincerely,
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Project Manager .
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